## December

## Thank You!

Thank you all for your generous donations to Operation Christmas Child. We were able to pack more shoeboxes than we ever have!! We are so grateful to you all for such a wonderful year!

## Reminders

The CDC is closed the week of December 21st - 25th.
Tuition is not charged during this time. The CDC will reopen December 28th.



December 9- PJ Day
\*\*possible Santa visit\*\*

December 15 –Christmas Carols

December 17- Class Parties- Parents unable to attend this year ☺

December 18- last day before Christmas break

December 31- CDC Closes at 2 PM

## Health Update

Please continue to help stop the spread of sickness during these colder months by keeping your little one home if they have any possible cold or flu symptoms. Please be sure you notify the Director immediately of any contagious sickness that your child has been diagnosed with.